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IEC Comments on Proposed Regulatory Changes

The International Exchange Center of the American Immigration Council has respectfully submitted

comments on proposed regulatory changes to Sub-Part A, General Provisions, Exchange Visitor

Programs. Read the full text of our comments [1].

The proposed change, as published in the Federal Register, is available here [2].

International Exchange Center
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[2] http://www.thefederalregister.com/d.p/2009-09-22-E9-22822
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